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Public Notice 
 

Boscawen Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 2018 Begins 
 
BOSCAWEN: The Boscawen Hazard Mitigation Committee will soon be meeting to develop the 

updated Hazard Mitigation Plan 2018. The Committee will hold its first meeting on Monday, October 

23, 2017 at 4:00 PM at the Boscawen Municipal Building, 4th Floor Meeting Room, 116 North Main 

Street, Boscawen. Additional meetings will be scheduled at this time. All are invited to attend and 

participate. For more information, contact Kellee Jo Easler at 603.753.9188 x309 or via email to 

keasler@townofboscawen.org. 
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